
 

Thursday, June 2, 2022 
 

Cartridges for Kids Recycling 
 

The Rarity Bay Home Owners Organization is a supporting organization of the Cartridges for Kids 

Program at the Vonore Middle School. The school uses the monies generated by recycling these 

cartridges etc. for unfunded school projects, teacher education and other educational needs.  

RBHOO members are encouraged to recycle:  

Empty Ink Cartridges  

Empty Laser Cartridges  

These items can be dropped off at the Rarity Bay Community Activity Center (CAC) Lending 

Library. Look for the specially marked blue plastic bin in which to put the items for recycling in 

this program.  

Phones, computers, electronics can be recycled at Loudon and Monroe County Convenience 

(recycling) Centers or at special hazardous waste recycling days throughout the year. Contact your 

county offices for dates of same. Periodically, RBHOO partners with other organizations to 

recycle/donate electronic items to service organizations etc. Emails are sent regarding these 

projects. 


